VYOYAGEURS DU MONDE

LE SPECIALISTE DU VOYAGE SUR MESURE ET DU VOYAGE D'AVENTURE
Press release Paris, 24 May 2023

Full recovery of activity at Voyageurs du Monde

Following the announcement on May 18th 2023, of a cyber attack that occurred during the night of May 15th to 16th, Voyageurs
du Monde Group resumed most of its activities on May 22nd 2023.

Our backup tools enabled us to reinstall our information system and databases the day after the incident. We are operating
normally with all our customers : all our agencies are connected, telephony, emails and our websites are working, we are ensuring
departures and we are responding to requests for new trips.

The crisis unit that was immediately set up to deploy all the necessary actions is being maintained to carry out all the investigations
and strengthen the security and surveillance of our information system to avoid this type of incident again. Security in general is
one of our main concerns.
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